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SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Toyota Tacoma model years 2018 and newer are equipped with a TSS (Toyota Safety Sense™) 
sensor, located on non-TRD Pro models in the Toyota Emblem on the front grille. For TRD Pro 
models, this is located under the TOYOTA lettering on the front grille.  This technology is 
designed to help protect people in or around the vehicle from harm.  TSS is used to support the 
driver with potential frontal collisions, unintended lane departures, and nighttime driving.  
Refer to a Toyota Owner's Manual for additional information on operation, setting adjustments, 
limitations and precautions of this system.  Ultimately the driver is responsible for steering & 
braking inputs and vehicle operation at all times. 
 
The mesh grill that we manufacture, uses an adapter plate that is designed to relocate the 
sensor to near the position used by Toyota for the TRD Pro models.  Our intent is to retain the 
functionality of the TSS system by keeping the sensor as close to the same pitch and yaw of the 
factory design as possible.  Before purchase of our product, find a Toyota dealership that is 
capable of recalibrating the TSS sensor after installation of our TSS bracket to ensure proper 
alignment and calibration of the TSS sensor.   
 
Additional information about the TSS system can be found on Toyota’s website here:  
https://www.toyota.com/content/ebrochure/CFA_TSS_12.13.16.pdf  If this link is not working, 
please contact us directly at info@customcargrills.com for a copy. 
 
customcargrills.com LLC is not responsible for any misalignment or functionality of the TSS 
sensor.  There is no warranty expressed, implied, or assumed to the purchaser, it is the sole 
responsibility of the purchaser and the installer to determine the specific fit or usage of any 
customcargrills.com LLC products. customcargrills.com LLC shall not be liable for the loss of 
profits or revenue, bodily injury, and/or loss of like. customcargrills.com LLC will not be liable 
for towing, shipping, replacement, or repair cost for any part damaged, or any labor charges 
which might occur from usage of any items produced, supplied by, or purchased through 
customcargrills.com LLC. 
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